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General comments on the Commission's revised proposals
It appears the Commission have ignored previous feedback with regards to the Saintfield ward being moved from Strangford to Belfast South. It was abundantly clear both from feedback from parties & individuals that it is wholly inappropriate for Saintfield to be moved into Belfast South. Saintfield is not an urban area and does not share the same council area with any other ward in this Belfast South constituency. Under this proposal Saintfield would be under a Belfast constituency whilst simultaneously being in Newry, Mourne and Down Council. This is completely illogical. Saintfield is currently well served in its existing constituency of Strangford. I and many other residents in Saintfield oppose this move to Belfast South in the strongest possible terms.

Comments on the Commission's revised proposal for the constituency of Belfast South and Mid Down
The proposal to move the Saintfield ward into this Belfast South constituency is a disgrace. Especially since this proposal was roundly rejected in the feedback for the initial proposals. Why has the Commission ignored this clear feedback and persevered with this ridiculous proposed change? How can a rural ward such as Saintfield be represented appropriately in an urban/metropolitan constituency such as Belfast South? I and many others in Saintfield oppose this change in the strongest possible terms.

Saintfield must remain in its appropriate place as part of the Strangford constituency where it is and has been well served and represented. The Commission must listen to feedback from residents otherwise what is the purpose of seeking it?

Comments on the Commission's revised proposal for the constituency of Strangford
The Saintfield ward must be returned to the Strangford constituency. This would be in keeping with the overwhelming response to the feedback for the initial proposals which the Commission seems to have ignored. Saintfield is well served in Strangford it most definitely would be badly served in Belfast South. Saintfield residents do not want nor consider themselves to be part of Belfast. Saintfield must remain in Strangford.



